
Margaret McGovern 

The Swallows, Ballinphuill, 

Tibohine, Frenchpark, 

Co. Roscommon. 

March lSt.2010. 

The Environment Protection Agency, 

Johnstown Castle, 

Co. Wexford. 

Reference: Waste Licence No. WO274-01 ADPower Roscommon Ltd. 

To The Secretary, 

I wish to make the following observations regarding the above waste application. 

Our property borders the proposed new road which will serve the new BioPark. This will be 
only a very short distance from the field where we grow potatoes and vegetables. Therefore 

we would be concerned about pollution. W e  also keep our three animals there. 

According to the Environmental Impact Statement BioPower Ltd claim that due to the small 
scale of the operations the Anaerobic Digester would only require a waste permit from the 

local authority. 

W e  would therefore ask that The EPA take our concerns into consideration when they come 
to make their decision. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Margaret McGovern. 
Licensing Cork 
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